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            Being the best you can be. 

Dates for your diary: 

 

Tuesday 9th November                                                 Cinema Night for Years 1,2, 3 

Wednesday  10th November                                        Yrs 5 & 6  “A” Football League –Willenhall E-Act 

Thursday 11th November                                              Yrs 3 & 4  Skipping Festival—Willenhall E-Act 

Thursday 11th November                                              Year 2  trip to Blakesley Hall, Birmingham 

Thursday 11th November                                              Cinema Night for Years 4,5,6 

Friday 12th November                                                   Non uniform day for Christmas gifts for the Fayre 

Tuesday 16th November                                                Nasal Flu Immunisations 

Wednesday 17th November                                         Yrs 5 & 6 “B” Football League –Willenhall E-Act 

Thursday 25th November                                              KS1 & KS2 Dance Festival—Willenhall E-Act           

Tuesday 30th November                                               Yrs 5 & 6 Sports hall Competition—Willenhall E-Act 

Wednesday 1st December                                            Yrs 5 & 6 “B” Football League Willenhall E-Act 

Wednesday 8th December                                            Yr 5 & 6 “A” Football League Willenhall E-Act 

Wednesday 15th December                                          School Christmas Fayre—outside event (details to follow) 

Friday 17th December                                                    End of Term -  school finishes 12 noon 

Tuesday 4th January                                                       Spring Term 

   REMINDERS 
Communication:  If you have an issue or question, make contact with your child’s class teacher via class charts, telephone or email 
in the first instance. If you then require additional support, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

At the end of a very busy half term I want to thank you for all your support and the children's hard work.  There was a super turn 

out for parent consultations last night.  Please contact your child's teacher after half term if you were not able to join through 

zoom.  

Today we had our non-uniform and Halloween dress up day-the pumpkins and costumes were amazing. All the children enjoyed 

the day especially the games and activities organised by the lunchtime supervisors.  

This week all  Walsall schools have been notified by the local authority regarding the rising COVID cases locally.  Our cases in 

school have remained low for the last two weeks.  We will continue to monitor cases after half term and put in further measures if 

COVID cases rise. 

Please use the school website for up and coming events. 

Have a lovely half term.      

Mrs Sugars 
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                    Our Fibbersley Stars from this week. 

                                 Well done to... 

RL Riley & Olivia-Maii 2I Nectarie-Nicolae & Ruby-roo 4S Lexi-Louise & Grace 

RH Kavish & Ayla 2H Mia Rose 5L Sofia S & Jacob A 

RA Layla & Finley 3D Rita & Rossi-Valentino 5R Karam & Surayyah 

1B Emmanuella & Roberta 3G Ashayla & Ruby 5X Noah & Sam 

1C Ibrahim & Koby 3M Sophie B & Daniel N 6H Joseph G & Inayah 

1W Milan & Avneet 4D Mary & Lucas L 6B Kemarniee & Baedn 

2B Everyone!  4P Sienna & Jason 6M Dhruv & Matilda 

All our Fibbersley Stars will receive their certificates in assembly on Friday. 

Congratulations to the classes with the highest attendance in each Year Group. 

                       RA 86.7 %                    1B 93.3%                          2H  96.7%                      3G 87.3 %  

 

                                                 4D 97.8 %                           5L  93.9%                      6M  98.3% 

Excellent attendance is 96% or better. 

Please ensure children have the correct kit in school on P.E days 

  RA         Tuesday       RH  Thursday      RL   Friday 
  Yr1        Monday & Friday 
  Yr2        Tuesday & Thursday 
  Yr3            3M & 3G  Tuesday & Wednesday  3D Monday & Tuesday 
  Yr4        Thursday & Friday 
  Yr5        Wednesday & Friday 
   Yr6        Wednesday 
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   Per  child 

Child Absences 

If your child will not be in school, please call the school office every morning of their absence to record it. 

Please state their name, class number and the reason for absence. Thank you.  

Some of the children are enjoying playing 

with dolls and baby dolls at lunchtime. If you 

have any unwanted dolls & clothes we 

would love to have them, maybe someone 

has a spare pushchair/pram we could use 

too. 

 

Do you have a few hours spare? Want to 

get involved to raise funds for the children 

to have additional experiences?  

If so, then our PFA needs you! Please leave 

your name at the reception office and PFA 

will be in touch. 

PFA are doing a Christmas Fayre on 15th 

December. If you would like to hire a stall 

please leave your name and number with 

the main office. Tables will cost £10.00. 

Walsall College are running FREE five week family maths and English courses for adults to help children use maths and/or  

English in a fun way! 

The courses will be held at Hawbush Campus on Thursday November 11th with maths sessions taking place from 9.30am – 
12pm, while English sessions run from 12.30pm – 3pm. 

These courses are for any adults responsible for children such as carers, parents or grandparents. 

To register your interest for one or both sessions, call Lynda Whitebeard on 01922 657068. 

Hawbush Campus is located at: Walsall College, Hawbush Campus, Beeches Road, Walsall, WS3 1AG  


